
 
SHED A LIGHT SECOND QUARTER 2023 (APRIL - JUNE) REPORT 

 

1. Student Tutoring & Classes – 1,595 Engagements 

2. Adult Literacy Classes – 632 Engagements 

3. Feeding Program – 5,476 Meals Served 

4. Computer Classes – 987 Engagements 

5. Sponsorship – 3 Students Currently Under Sponsorship (9 over the past three years) 

6. Challenges – Limited Library Space & No Plumbing 

 

STUDENT ENGAGEMENTS  

Schools were closed from April 5th to May 9th. During the holiday, we had increased 

attendance at the library with 1,595 total second quarter learner engagements 

 

ADULT LITERACY 

Adult engagement for the second quarter 2023 reached 632 

 

FEEDING PROGRAM 

The community nursery school had ten additional students join their program and therefore 

meals served increased for the second quarter to 5,476 

 

COMPUTER CLASSES 

Digital literacy has become very popular within the community ever since we introduced the 

computer class in February 2023, with second quarter computer engagements reaching 987 

 

SPONSORSHIP 

Three students under scholarship through Shed A Light reported back to school in May 2023 

with their school fees fully paid! We are so excited about their progress in school, and recently 

conducted a school follow-up and we were impressed by the feedback we got from the school 

administration 

 

CHALLENGES 

1. Inadequate space to cater for the growing number of learners at the library 

• Library restoration & fencing estimated costs (required by 2024): ~1,500 USD 

• Library expansion estimated cost: ~8,000 USD 

 

2. Need toilets and other sanitation in the library 

• Plumbing / toilet estimated cost: ~550 USD 

 

3. Require 2024 sponsorship for our 3 currently sponsored secondary students 

• Per student estimated annual school fees: ~450 USD 


